Barbara Dickison

Copper World's proposed draft to Arizon's Air Permit does not ensure the mine protects or air or
environment. The science is real and clearly states that copper mining can relese fine particles into
the air from dust, exhaust and chemical reactions. Exposure to these particles can cause respiratory
issues and other health problems. At a minimum, Cooper World mine should be required to obtain a

Class I permit - with no exceptions. Preferably, they would not be allowed to mine in this area at
all!!



